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	Text1:  
	Text2: class
newsletter
	Text5: mark your calendar
	Text3: a note from the teacher
	Text3a: Happy New Year!!
I hope everybody had a wonderful and relaxing Winter Break. I am so excited to be back at school with everybody. We have so many fun and exciting things to learn the rest of the school year. I am so proud of the class. They are such hard workers and they come to school eager to learn. Thank you so much for your help!! 
	Text5a:  
Monday- 1/9- Classes Resume
 
Monday- 1/16- No School- Martin Luther King Jr. Day
 
Tuesday - 1/17-Hot Lunch 
 
Tuesday- 1/31-Hot Lunch 
	Text4: What we're learning
	Text6: Extra! Extra!
	Text4a:  
Reading- Our Reading theme is Finding Beauty in the World Around You. We will be discussing many different ways to create beauty in the world and how to bring happiness to others. 
We will be inferencing and identifying the main characters, setting, and main idea of the stories read. 
 
Math - We will be adding and subtracting numbers with regrouping. 
 
Phonics- We will be learning how to spell words with the bossy R (ar,er,ir,or,ur).
 
Social Studies- We will be discussing where we live on a map, such as our state, city, country, and continent. 
	Text6a:  
Happy Birthday to Kam'Ron on 1/29/23. 
 
Please remember to send your child with gym shoes on Mondays and Wednesday's. Also, we will go outside if weather permits , so please remember to wear your winter coat and bring hats and gloves to school. 
	Text7: contact me
	Text7a: Please contact me with any questions or concerns via Remind or email me at 
ephilip@ahsd125.org. Thank you!


